








February 2, 2006 
Jay Waterman 







Matthew Phillips


Avesta Fore River Housing, LP





Mitchell & Associates

307 Cumberland Avenue





The Staples School

Portland, ME 04101






70 Center Street










Portland, ME 04101

RE:
63 Frederic Street 

CBL:
067-K-19

Dear Jay and Matt:                               

On February 2, 2006, the Portland Planning Authority approved the revision to the site plan for Fore River Apartments as shown on the plan titled, “Revised Radius Curb at Turn Around”, dated February 2, 2006 (Attachment A).  The approval is based on the City Engineer’s approval of the revision shown on the submitted site plan. 
If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact Barbara Barhydt, Senior Planner at                    874-8699.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

Attachment:   

A. Revised Radius Curb at Turn Around, Sheet 2, Mitchell & Associates

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director

Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Barbara Barhydt, Senior Planner
Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Inspections Division

Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director

    
Traffic Division 

     
Eric Labelle, City Engineer


Bill Scott, Public Works

Todd Merkle, Public Works
     
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Fire Prevention

     
Assessor's Office

     
Approval Letter File
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